
 
 
 
 July 24, 2013 
 
 
 

PCRB CIRCULAR NO. 1619 
 
 

To All Members of the PCRB:  
 
 

Re:  APPROVAL OF PCRB FILING NO. 254 EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 2014 
 

Establishment of Notification Endorsement of Pending Law Change to Terrorism Risk 
Insurance Program Reauthorization Act of 2007 – NCCI Item P-1410 

 
 

The filing in caption was announced in PCRB Circular No. 1617 of July 11, 2013. The Insurance 
Commissioner has approved PCRB Filing No. 254, effective January 1, 2014 on a new, 
renewal and in-force basis.  This approval, which aligns the PCRB with practices in other 
jurisdictions countrywide, as per National Council on Compensation Insurance, Inc. (NCCI) Item 
P-1410, establishes a new endorsement, WC 00 01 14, Notification Endorsement of Pending 
Law Change to Terrorism Risk Insurance Program Reauthorization Act of 2007.   
 
A copy of the NCCI endorsement is attached to this circular for reference. 
 
Questions about this endorsement should be directed to Betty Ann Campbell, Director – Rating 
Rules & Policy Reporting Department, at Extension 4425 or bcampbell@pcrb.com.  
 
 
   Timothy L. Wisecarver  
   President 
 
 
 
 
kg 
Attachment  
DCirc 

 
 
 

Remember to visit our website at www.pcrb.com for more information about this 
and other topics. 




